
Bill Black 

309 Observation Ave.  

Box 204 

Cordova, Alaska 

99574 

February 15, 2010 

 

Dear Representative Bryce Edgmon, 

    It’s with great concern that I write this letter. HB 266 should receive an emphatic thumbs down.  

Jobs are scarce in this economy, particularly in our bush and coastal communities.  

    The fishing industry of our great state has worked long and hard to improve the quality and value 

of the seafood produced in Alaska and many families have made life investments in our coastal 

communities. Please do not turn your back on the many hard working families who rely on 

commercial fishing in the most serious way possible….their livelihoods.  

                         

 

 

                                                           Sincerely and Thankyou, Bill Black   

     

  

  


